
Week Commencing: 19.6.23 

Summer has certainly landed at Oak View School, with classes trying to keep cool whilst enjoying a range of   activities! 

Pupils in Holly class worked together to build dens as part of their topic on Holidays. Willow class have been helping to  

manage the plants in this weather at the Grow Community site as well making refreshing smoothies. Oak class made cookie 

cups and filled them with ice cream whilst Beech class have been learning about people who help us. Olive class enjoyed a 

sports experience day on Monday where they met Frank Bruno; Apple class made fruit and yoghurt poppets and the      

Travelling Librarian (sensory stories) visited some of the classes to tell her tale of camping! 

Have a great week— Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays been and coming up!……  

Lacey-Ella (Holly), Borys (Willow),  

Phoebe (Holly) and Rocco (Yellow) 

Enjoy your special day! 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

21.6.23 Oak View has talent! 

30.6.23 Space Day 

12.7.23 Sports Day event. 

14.7.23 Leavers Prom. Ticket only  

19.7.23 Leavers Assembly 

20.7.23 Last day of the academic 

year for pupils 

21.7.23 INSET Day for staff 

4th and 5th Sept 23 INSET Day for 

staff 

6.9.23 Pupils start new academic 

year 

Upper School families…. Don’t     

forget to get your tickets for the 

Upper school prom open to ALL  

pupils in Pine, Ash, Willow and 

Beech classes 

Oak View Has Talent 
 
Next Wednesday the school will host an array of talent to rival 

Britain’s Got Talent! Lots of our pupils will be showcasing their 

amazing talents and you are welcome to join us. Doors will open 

at 1.30pm, with the show starting promptly at 1.45pm. We know 

that some of our pupils find it difficult to manage events in the 

hall so please check with your child’s class teacher to see if they 

are involved, although you are still welcome to come along and 

watch even if they are not! 

Coffee Mornings 

23rd June 10am. 

Come and meet the incontinence team who are happy to answer 

any questions you may have about toilet training, pads, etc.  

If you wish to attend one or both of the coffee mornings please 

email Julie; FEO@oakview.efspt.org or just pop along! 

 

Joke of the week 

What do you call a hen looking at a lettuce? - Chicken Caesar Salad! 

Sent in by Nicky Mullins, Friend of Oak View School 

Summer Holiday club 
 
A reminder that there will be no school summer club during the          

holidays. We are hoping to reinstate holiday clubs next academic 

year. 


